
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Andrea Oquist, Director Elementary Programs 
  

   

To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent   

 

From: Andrea Oquist, Director of Elementary Programs 

 

Date: October 31, 2012 

   

Subject: Board Policy JG - Suicidal Behavior   

 

I am prepared to share the updated Board Policy on Suicidal Behavior with the Board of 

Education.  Please place Board Policy JG-Suicidal Behavior on the agenda of November 5, 2012. 

I will also review, for informational purposes, the updated Administrative Procedures and 

exhibits which accompany this policy.  

 

Thank you.  

 

 

 
 


